
 

 

 Disco for Years EYFS, Y1 and Y2 

 

The PTA have arranged a Disco for the children on Wednesday 16th October 

from 3.00 to 4.00pm. 

Tickets will be £3.00 and are on sale from Friday 11th October. If you would 

like to purchase one, please call into the school foyer at either 8.30.am or 2.45pm 

where the PTA will be selling tickets. The price includes a bag of sweets and 

water. 

The children attending the disco will go straight from their classes and can 

be collected from their normal classroom exits at the end of the disco.   

All children are invited to join in but we reserve the right to contact parents to 

collect their child if there are any concerns. You will therefore need to be 

contactable during this time. 

 

Disco dress down day 

 

On Wednesday 16th October we are inviting children in EYFS, Y1 and Y2 to 

come to school in their party clothes in order to be ready for the disco straight 

after school. Please can you ensure the clothes are warm enough and shoes are 

sensible enough to be worn outside at break times. Parents who have paid for 

their child to attend the disco can collect their child from the classroom door 

at 4.00pm, as you will not need to come to school at 3.00pm. The children will 

not require money as they will receive a bag of sweets and a bottle of water, 

included in the ticket price. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 


